
Pulpit Announcements 
Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

June 21 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this week will go to HOPE in Lancaster. 
This is our local social outreach center. We’re happy to support this work! 
 

• The flowers in the sanctuary are in honor of the Bigelow Anniversary. 
Happy Anniversary! 

 
• Happy Father’s Day to all the Dads in our parish. At the end of Mass, we’re 

happy to offer a blessing to all our fathers. Happy Father’s Day! 
 

• We are now back to our regular, permanent Mass schedule: Saturday 
evening’s at 4:00 PM and 5:30 PM and Sunday morning’s at 9:00 AM and 
11:00 AM. The number of worshippers will be increased to 140 per Mass.  
 

• As some portions of our society return to normal, we want everyone to use 
due diligence in terms of the coronavirus. If you have an indication of 
symptoms, we ask that you refrain from public worship and participate via 
our live stream service. It’s important that we realize that we’re still in a 
pandemic and we must still be attentive to our health and the health of our 
neighbors. 

 
• As a help to understanding the multiple twists and turns of our current time, 

we’ve launched a new show on Grace Lily. The show airs Monday – 
Thursday at 4:00 PM. It will be 20-30 minutes in length. In the show, I’ll 
give updates, answer any questions from the parish, and give general 
reflections on our current state of affairs. The show will be available on our 
Grace Lily page after it airs, in case you want to watch it, but can’t tune in 
for it live. 

 
• As a reminder, we ask all parishioners to please participate in on-line 

giving. This is the most effective and safe way to give to your parish and 
support our mission.  

 
 
 
 


